Sefton Park Cricket Club
Coronavirus Policy for the 2022 Season

1. The Club asks everyone who receives a positive test result for coronavirus to not attend the club and to remain at home. 
2. The Club asks that if you share a household with someone who receives a positive test result that you take a lateral flow test before attending the club, and to not attend the club should you test positive. 
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